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It’s the count down to SPRING BREAK!!  Please take the time during this break to 

spend some time with family. Do something special, maybe see a movie, spend time 

outside, go swimming, or make some popcorn & watch a movie at home.  Our TCS 

school family was reminded with the passing of Maisie that it is important to take 

time to be with those that are important in our lives. Maisie will always be an 

important part of TCS. Her memories are forever. Friends & family are important to 

everyone.  Make great memories & open new doors of opportunity.  Please play safe 

but also have FUN!! 

QUESTIONS & ANSWERS 

Q.  Are there parent teacher interviews this week? 

A.   YES.  Wednesday, March 21 & Monday, April 9 from 4:30-7:30pm. 

Kindergarten to Grade 4 students need to have a scheduled time. Other grades are 

welcome to just drop into the gym to chat with the teachers.  You are encouraged to 

bring your children along to chat. 

Q. Is TCS having a Dinner Theatre? 

A. YES.  Thursday April 5 the first TCS Dinner Theatre will happen.  The event 

involves all junior high students taking Drama, Home Economics, Maker Space & Set 

Design.  Tickets are available at the TCS office until March 22.  Don’t miss out! 

Q.  AVALANCHE SKILLS TRAINING!!  REALLY?   

A. YES.  Mr. Price has worked hard to plan a weekend trip to Banff National 

Park for students in the Sr. High Outdoor Education Class.  They will take part in 

Avalanche Skills Training.  There will be classroom training as well as on the mountain 

training.  They will learn about terrain & snowpack analysis.  The cost for the course 

is over $250 but will only cost TCS students $50!!  This includes transportation, 

accommodation, training & food. This is perfect for students who travel to the 

mountain for skiing, hiking, or snowmobiling.  TCS students should not miss this 

cheap, amazing opportunity!  It’s not to late to register.  Talk to Mr. Price at Parent 

teacher interviews or call the school. (780-398-3610)  FYI- students will get 

additional school credits for completing this course.(YAHOO) 
Q. Are you “Curious about Cannabis?” 

A. Alberta Health Services is hosting a Webinar March 27 from 6:30-8:30pm.  

The Teen Series Presentation will talk about cannabis, youth & the pending 

legalization of this drug.  Tools & resources will be shared to support you & your 

family.   Register:  http://community.hmhc.ca  

http://community.hmhc.ca/

